
 

 

 
 

Tuesday, 26 September 2023 

Dear parents and carers 

Study Hour -  Monday to Thursday 3.30-4.30pm 

I write to inform you that we will be offering a supervised study session for students  Monday to Thursday from 3.30 

till 4.30pm starting Monday 2nd October.  

This is a great opportunity for students to get their homework done or catch up with work after school. It is 

particularly effective for students who struggle to motivate themselves to complete homework later in the evening 

and then frees them up to pursue their own leisure activities at home! 

The session is supervised by school staff and there will be computers available if students need them, though 

students will be expected to be self-sufficient in the work they are completing. 

Sessions will take place in H5 (Ms McMaster’s teaching room) and places will be reserved on a first come, first served 

basis. The same behaviour expectations for normal school will apply and we expect students to work quietly and 

allow others to do the same.  Students may have their usual water bottle on the table, but there must be no eating 

and no phones out for any reason.  

If you would like to register your child for Study Hour, please complete the Google Consent form by Friday 22nd 

September at the link below. Please note that if you reserve a place for a particular night, we will expect your child to 

be there, unless you inform us otherwise at admin@gvsc.org.uk before 3pm. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1hwbMMiQGVUNhbqYuD55ENDZH2_9Z1njD1rpJkeayjq4/edit 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jayne Conway 

Deputy Head. 
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